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Rocky Hill Coal Project  Application No SSD-5156  
Stratford Coal Extension Project  Application No SSD - 4966 MOD1 
 

Dear Sir/Madam 

I am opposed to the Rocky Hill Coal Project and the Stratford Mine Modification. 

I am opposed to any more mines in the Gloucester area. The Rocky Hill mine will be the beginning of 
the end for our wonderful town.  

Various groups in Gloucester, including Groundswell Gloucester, Environment Group, Forbesdale 
Resident Action Group, will be lodging submissions against this mine. I totally support the content of 
these submissions.  

 1 of their mine, I 
cannot see how the evidence in the public domain regarding health impacts from open-cut coal mining 
can be ignored. I refer to, Drs for the Environment and Dr Au of Singleton.  

I am horrified that the proposed mine is to be built within 900metres of 30 homes and families. Why is 
the health of these people dismissed? I know some of those families and I know that the mental health 
impacts have been devastating. Why are these people considered collateral damage?  

The visual amenity barriers are not aptly named. The barriers, erected to hide the mine workings, are in 
themselves, an eyesore. The steepness of the barriers will not allow vegetation to grow successfully 
but rather will be eroded by rain or create dust storms when it is windy.  

GR

promised.  

The application for the Rocky Hill mine should be refused. 

Yours faithfully  
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